
From: Gambino, Anthony 
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2012 2:34 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Subject: CPL donation of "nook" 

Steve,  
  
As per your advise I called the Chicago Public Library and they found a use for the "nook".  So to recap I 
attended a parking conference on Monday March 19th 2012.  I was given a bag with literature for the 
conference and a Barnes and Noble nook.  I accept the gift on behalf of the City of Chicago and have 
donated the nook to the Chicago Public Library.  It was delivered and accepted on Wednesday March 
21st 2012 at the Harold Washington Library.   
  
thank you 
 


